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I am writing to oppose HB 4079.  Oregon does not need a sales tax, even on luxury 

items.  Oregon also does not need a new program to give funds to low income 

families.  We already have the Oregon Trail Card program to provide assistance to 

those in need.   

 

Oregon citizens have voted down proposed sales taxes many times.  The legislature 

should not pass another backdoor sales tax, like the CAT tax.   

 

Respectfully, 

Darren Davidson 

Medford 


